
                     
 

 
Friends of VOP- 
 

NEW Website- sign up for Newsletters 
We are pleased to announce our new website at www.vophoa.com .    

David and Yvette Simmons have dedicated a lot of their time to bring this to our 
community and we are very thankful for their efforts.  Take advantage of the classified 
section. If you have a recommendation of a contractor (electrical, painter, plumber, 
carpenter etc) , share that with the community.  And as always, all the HOA forms 
such as bylaws, covenants and request for modification can be found there. 
 

NEW Privacy Fence 
All-Texas Fence did a great job installing our new privacy fence by the detention 
pond on Burr Oak.  The 8’ fence is made of western cedar, stained and treated and we 
had steel poles installed on 6’ centers to give us years of service.   
 

New Positions Opening for Board of Directors 
The board will be taking off the rest of the summer and will meet again in September.  
Please be thinking about serving on the board as the new elections and new positions 
will be open this coming October.  Contact the board if you have any questions and if 
you are interested in serving. 
 
It is our privilege to serve you!   We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable summer! 
 
                                                 

                                                       
VOP Board of Directors                                                                    July 25, 2009 

 

http://www.vophoa.com/

